			Message from Mrs. Anoff
 

	April 27, 2020
Dear Lisbon Families,

This week we expand our distance learning model for elementary school students.  By 9:15 a.m. today in Canvas, teachers will post all of the learning activities students should complete during the week, and students will have virtual check-ins with their teachers.  

Students and families may access this link to learn about how to use Canvas and other important information about all distance learning components. 

I look forward to an exciting week for our students.  Please do not hesitate to email me with any questions.

Thank you,
Debra A. Anoff
Principal
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